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Draft Recommendation: 
 
 

“That 1) City Council adopt the City of North Bay’s Waste Diversion 
Strategy attached to Report to Council IO 2021-09 dated June 
30, 2021 by Karin Pratte;  

 

2) City Council direct staff to make all necessary preparations, as 
outlined in Report to Council IO 2021-09 dated June 30, 2021 by 
Karin Pratte to reduce the number of receptacles of waste at the 
curb beginning January 1, 2022; and 

 
3) a copy of the City of North Bay’s Waste Diversion Strategy be 

forwarded to the Ministry of Environment, Conservation and 
Parks.” 

 
 


